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Wednesday, September 2, 2020 

 

While this time of year is traditionally filled with excitement for the start of a new school year, it is 

understandable that there are probably some mixed emotions, with some anxiety over the uncertainty of 

our school year, that are infringing on that excitement. As a parent, I certainly can understand and 

respect the wide range of emotions involved in examining the prospects of a new school year in the 

modern Covid-19 era in a virtual setting. With that being said, we are committed to facing these 
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